May 3, 2018

QiPoint

2500 Plaza 5, 25th floor
Harborside Financial Center
Jersey City, NJ 07311

To our friends at QiPoint:

Thank you so much for your generous contribution to the Blind Children’s Center!
Please know how much it means to the young students and families we serve here at
our campus in Los Angeles, as well as others worldwide through our publication and
research programs.

Your partnership enables us to provide an array of life-changing programs to children
who are blind or severely visually impaired, along with critical support services for
their families. The specialized professional instruction and encouragement our
students receive here at the Center help to build the strong foundation for a lifetime of
learning, as well as a model framework for other programs across the country and
around the world.

We know there are many organizations to consider when choosing to make a donation
and we are so grateful you have chosen us. Your generosity allows us to provide these

essential services to blind and visually impaired children for generations to come.

Gratefully yours,

Scott Kassel
Director of Development & Communications

P.S. We note for tax purposes that you received no goods or services for your
contribution. The Blind Children’s Center's TAX ID Number is: 95-1656369.



